
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 28 July 2005 

8. REQUEST FOR BOUNDARY CHANGE BETWEEN RESIDENT ASSOCIATIONS:  DALLINGTON 
AND GOLF LINKS 

 
 The Community Engagement Adviser informed the Board of the actions that have been taken to 

address a request that the Dallington and Golf Links Residents’ Associations’ boundary be altered. 
 
 The Board resolved to: 
 
 (a) Decline the request from Christine and Philip Haythornthwaite to alter the Dallington and Golf 

Links Residents’ Associations’ boundary. 
 
 (b) Write to the Haythornthwaite’s to inform them of the decision. 
 
 


